
 
 
 

 
 

Regional seminar  
 

“SYSTEMS AND MEANS OF PAYMENT” 
 

 (January 31 - February 1, 2017) 

 

As part of cooperation with central banks and international financial institutions in the field of 

training, Bank Al-Maghrib organized a seminar on “Systems and means of payment” in 

collaboration with the Banque de France International Banking and Finance Institute, at Al-Irfane 

Training Center in Rabat from January 31 to  February 1, 2017. 

This training seminar, intended for staff responsible for overseeing the systems and means of 

payment, aimed to present the latest developments in this field. It featured roundtables in which 

participants discussed aspects related to payment systems and infrastructures as well as means of 

payment and related innovation.  

The presentations were given by two experts from Banque de France, in collaboration with 

representatives of Bank Al-Maghrib. Participants were invited to present their own experience in 

this area. 

This event brought together staff members from Central Bank of Madagascar, Central Bank of 

The Comoros, Central Bank of Republic of Guinea, Bank of Central African States, Central Bank 

of West African States, Central Bank of Mauritania, Central Bank of Tunisia and Central Bank of 

Jordan, as well as some twenty participants from Bank Al-Maghrib. 


